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     A New World Opens Up – Macro Photography 

In this talk Steve will speak about how to use basic 

equipment to make beautiful images of things in the 

realm of the small: from the size of a butterfly to as 

small as a tiny flower. He will cover the specific 

equipment needed for this type of photography. He 

will also discuss the specialized techniques used in 

this challenging genre of nature photography such as 

maximizing depth of field, controlling light, 

controlling the background, and using flash. This 

program has a special emphasis on working macro 

subjects in the field.   

 

About Us 

Steve and Nicole lead nature photography tours to exciting 

destinations around the world.  They enjoy sharing their knowledge 

of the natural world and helping people capture amazing images of 

our planet. Steve has over 30 years of nature photography 

experience and has been recognized through numerous awards. 

These include being a multi-award winner of the BBC’s Wildlife 

Photographer of the Year and recognized in the prestigious Nature’s 

Best photography contest. His images are often featured in National 

Geographic and other nation-wide publications. Nicole has over 15 

years of nature photography experience and enjoys discovering and 

sharing wild connections with others. 

Website: https://stevegettle.com/ 

Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/steve.gettle 

Steve Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/stevegettle 

Nicole Instagram: https://www.instagram.com/nicolesudduth 
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